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Upcoming
EventsChristmas Plays

Well done to our Junior Infants and 1st

class on their Christmas plays this 
week. They were amazing, and full of 
festive cheer! Well done to the 
teachers and staff members for 
organising.

• Parents CyberSafeTalk, 
Jan 24th, via Zoom.

• Wellbeing week, starting 
Monday 22nd of January

• Communion Meeting 11th

January
• Enrolment mass for 

communion students: Sat 
14th (6p.m.) Sun 15th

(11a.m.)

The fourth class kindly 
created Christmas 
letters for our local 
nursing home, St Johns 
House. They were 
practising to 
get their
‘pen license’ 
and also
wanted to 
be active 
Community
members! 
Well done
fourth class!

We would like to wish all of our 
wonderful students, parents, 
guardians, staff members and 
community members a very 
Merry Christmas and wish you all 
the best in the new year!

A new afterschool school 
letter has been sent out 

with lots of new and 
returning clubs.

www.ourladyofmercy.com



NEWSLETTER

Santa 

Hockey in 
OLOM

Carol 
Service Visit

Mission

Microsoft
Ambassadors

Spanish Programme

Well done to the girls for 
competing in and winning 
their first hockey match in 
Pembroke, winning 4-2. 
Thank you to the Parents 
Association and Coaches
for all their organisation 
and 
hard 
work.

Our Microsoft Ambassador 
programme is well 
underway. Our fifth class
ambassadors worked on a 
coding programme, and 
learned about the power of 
AI, Artificial Intelligence. Well 
done Girls!

Our 3rd to 6th class will 
participate in a Spanish 
Language programme 
starting in mid – January. They 
will be introduced to the 
language in a fun and 
informative way.

Thank you so much for 
coming to our 
wonderful Carol Service. 
It was a special evening 
that got us all into the 
festive spirit.

The one and only Santa Claus visited our school 
to spread Joy to all our students. He brought a 
small gift to each student, and we are proud to 
say that they are all on the nice list!

 "To educate, encourage and celebrate our children and the wider school community as together we grow in body, mind and spirit.
Tá ár dTiarna linn."
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